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Below are a few photos of the stair/roof structure outlined in request #1&2 above

Below are a few photos of the stair outlined in request #3 above



The variance requests listed above were built for access to the existing dwelling to provide safe and

reasonable access to the building. The stair/roof structure listed in requests #1&2 were build to

replace the previous stair/roof that was under the main roofline and was destroyed by snow-dump.

The original stair was constructed within the REPA boundary allowing the construction of the new

stair to be built outside of this area.

The stair listed in request #3 was provided as a means of accessing the building from the parking at

street level like we see in many homes in Whistler.

NOTE: The proposed work is already complete and therefore cannot impose risk to public safety,

create disruptive intermittent noise affecting neighbours, reduce the livability of existing residential

units, and should the variances be approved, impose no cost on the RMOW

The construction of the 2 staircases has been done in such a way that they compliment the

streetscape by use of materials consistent with Whistler construction and the neighbouring lots as

well as maintained great vegetation and landscaping that conforms to the site contours to provide

proper access to the building.There are no negative impacts resulting from these structures on the

neighbouring properties. The street access stair is nestled into the landscaping such that it blends

into the vegetation, and the upper stair accessing the building has been kept within the mass of the

existing building.

NOTE: the parking has been area has been granted a variance through development permit
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Thank you in advance for your time on this.

Rob & Sherry Boyd,




